
The Village of Stronghurst met for a Special Board Meeting on March 6th 2020. Present were Trustees 

Jerry Nortrup, David Vancil, Mike Swisher and Mike Bohnenkamp. Trustees Shane Reed and Randy Jarvis 

were absent. Mayor Brendan Schaley and Village Clerk Hollie Allen were also present.  

Mayor Schaley called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm followed by the pledge of allegiance.  

Mike B. made a motion to accept the receipt for donation from West Central CUSD #235 for the parcel 

of land needed to continue with the Safe Routes to School Grant program. Jerry 2nd the motion. It 

passed unanimously. Mike Swisher made a motion to approve acceptance of the deed for the parcel of 

land. Jerry 2nd the motion. It passed unanimously.  

David made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mike B. 2nd  Meeting adjourned at 5:05 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Hollie Allen  

Village Clerk 


